Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICTS
Suwannee River Water Management District
The Suwannee River and the St. Johns River Water Management Districts announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Thursday, November 3, 2016, 1:00 p.m. (date change from previous notice)
PLACE: Suwannee River Water Management District Headquarters, 9225, CR 49, Live Oak, Florida 32060
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: This meeting is to discuss the draft North Florida Regional Water Supply Plan (NFRWSP) and to conduct a workshop for the public on the draft NFRWSP. The workshop will have an open session where the public can interact with staff to learn more about the NFRWSP and water supply planning. Then staff will conduct a presentation on the NFRWSP with a follow up period for public comment pertaining to the NFRWSP.
NOTE: One or more members of the Governing board from each Water Management Districts named above may attend and participate in the workshop.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Kristi Cushman, 4049 Reid Street, Palatka, FL 32177, (386)329-4308, email: kcushman@sjrwmd.com or by visiting the North Florida Regional Water Supply Partnership website at www.northfloridawater.com
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 48 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Amy Brown, Suwannee River Water Management District, (386)362-1001. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
